

## CLARENCE HOUSE LONDON SWIA IBA

From: The Equerry to HRH The Prince of Wales

Mullemen

15<sup>th</sup> December 2003

The Prince of Wales has asked me to say how much His Royal Highness enjoyed visiting Drapers Hall last month, to receive the honour of Honorary Freeman of the Worshipful Company of Musicians, and to have the chance to hear and meet some of the remarkable young musicians who have been helped by the Worshipful Company over the past year.

His Royal Highness was most touched to receive the beautiful copy of the Company's history, which will find a place of pride in the library at Clarence House. The Prince of Wales would also like to thank all those who made his visit so memorable, in particular Colonel Tim Hoggarth who worked tirelessly to put the arrangements in place.

This comes with His Royal Highness's best wishes.

Lieutenant Commander Alastair Graham Royal Navy

The Master of the Worshipful Company of Musicians.